
TP-Link Technologies Co., Ltd.
Building 24 (floors 1,3,4,5) and 28 (floors1-4),

Central Science and Technology Park,Nanshan, Shenzhen, China

Date: August 24, 2016

We, TP-Link Technologies Co., Ltd., declare that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13
in 2.4GHz band and any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following
product.

FCC ID: TE7HS105

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact
us. Thank you!

-----------------------------------
Name: Yongquan Wang / Title: Product Dept. Manager
Tel: 86-755-21534921
Fax: 86-755-26508930
E-mail: WWW.TP-LINK.COM


